Super North Star Day
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Friday 16th March 2018
1.30pm-3.00pm


Dear Parent and Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are currently planning an event for children in Year 5 and 6, which we are calling ‘Super North Star Day’. This event will be similar to a careers fair. The idea is to encourage our children to set themselves challenging goals which may set a path towards their future aspirations - whatever they may be. 
With this in mind, we would like to ask parents and carers if they would be willing to run a short explanatory session about their occupation. There would also be an opportunity for children to learn a little about the route to those occupations and to ask questions. The sessions will be informal with children choosing to visit a number of people throughout the afternoon.
If you feel able to contribute to this event please contact Mr Davy via email on acer@clystheath.devon.sch.uk for more details.

Many thanks,

Jeremy Davy
Assistant Headteacher
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